




Below is an email sent by Palin’s press staff along with the spreadsheet to Alaska
reporters, offering a partial annotation.--CJR

Attached is a spreadsheet with the Department of Law breakdown on their costs and staff
hours thru 3/24/2009, and includes the costs provided to us for the same timeframe from
Department of Admin.  Included at the bottom of the spreadsheet are the updates for costs
incurred through 6/23.  As further explanation, the staff hours, etc. for each total is
provided below:

Department of Administration – IT

$125,413 reported thru 3/24 is employer costs for 1016 staff hours, $13,000 in equipment
and $50,000 in tapes for electronic records production.  The additional number reported
thru 6/23 is for 42.6 staff hours for electronic records production.

Department of Law 6/23 update

$80,154 for public records review – represents 745.1 staff hours

$41,574 Ethics is broken down in the 2nd page of the attachment to this email and is the
updated staff costs related to ethics complaints.

Office of the Governor

Initial figure of $315,268 thru 3/24 represents employer costs for 4,488 staff hours spent
by 49 employees for 198 public records requests for production and responses,
extensions, and review, records appeals, ethics complaints and lawsuits.

The updated cost thru 6/23 represents 1,285 additional staff hours spent by 29 employees
for the ongoing work remaining from the initial 198 records requests, plus 29 additional
public records requests received since March 24th., for production and responses,
extensions, and review, ethics complaints and lawsuits.


